
Due to the information received from KDE regarding adult meal prices we are increasing the 
price of the adult breakfast to $2.35 in order to assure compliance.  This price increase will 
hopefully be enough to cover compliance after the 17-18 minimum charge data is released by 
the USDA. 
 
PER KDE “On all your site applications, for SY 16-17, your adult meal prices for breakfast are too 
low at your CEP sites.  At minimum, the calculation requires that you should be charging at least 
2.27 for your adult meals at your CEP sites, and best practice would say to round to at least 
2.30.    However, because you are a mixed district, you are to do both calculations and charge 
whichever is the highest.  Unless you want to charge two different meal prices, which we would 
not suggest.  The new amounts for the minimum that must be charged has not been released 
yet for SY 17-18, therefore there may be a chance that we request that they be changed again at 
a later time.  As soon as the new amounts are released, are we will notify you so that you can 
adjust your adult breakfast and lunch meal prices if need be, depending on the amounts given 
by USDA.” 
 
Thank you, 
Charlotte Baumgartner 
Child Nutrition Director 
 

 


